
COMMUNITY MEETING 

Verizon Wireless’ Proposed CO3 DT Edwards Facility

✓ BETTER CAPACITY  ✓ ROBUST LTE SIGNAL

Verizon Wireless 
is working with the 
Eagle County 
School District to 
obtain approval of 
a facility located at 
151 Miller Ranch 
Road that will 
improve service in 
your neighborhood 
within the City of 
Edwards.

If you have any questions regarding this 
project, please contact:
Name:  Shawn Turk
Phone: (720) 289-4106
Email: turks@bv.com

Verizon’s proposal will involve:

• Swapping of an existing football stadium light pole with a similar pole to support three 
sectors of Verizon antennas (12 antennas total) located above the stadium lights (see 
photo above).

• Construction of a new masonry monument sign for Battle Mountain High School to 
conceal the supporting ground equipment, including radio cabinets and a back-up 
diesel generator (see photo above).

Verizon is hosting a community meeting on January 4th, 2018 @ 
5:30 p.m. at 151 Miller Ranch Road (Battle Mountain High School, 
Lecture Hall), Edwards, to provide information about the proposed 
wireless facility in this area. Verizon encourages all community 
members to attend. 


